
 
 
 

 
 

Bronx Music Hall set to open in 2020 
Posted: Sep 16, 2019 7:14 PM EDT 

The Bronx Music Heritage Center is keeping the Hispanic culture alive in the Bronx. 

In honor of Hispanic Heritage Month, News 12 got to speak with the director of the nonprofit 

organization to learn more about what they are doing for our community. 

The center hosts artists from all different walks of life who bring the Hispanic culture to others 

through performances. They are all about bringing joy to the community and will soon be able to 

bring it in a larger facility. 

The nonprofit Women's Housing and Economic Development Corp. provides access to 

affordable homes and strives to create a wholesome community. Their newest endeavor will 

house the Bronx Music Hall. 

It is expected to open in 2020.  
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